
 

Campus-Specific Reopening Dates and Service Times 

 

Greenfield Campus 

Thursday, July 16 | 7p 

Sunday, July 19 | 9 & 10:30a 

Ridge Kids will be available for all services. 

 

Oak Creek Campus 

Sunday, July 19 | 9 & 10:30a 

Ridge Kids will be available for all services. 

Online Campus 

Sunday, July 19 | 9 & 10:30a 

Services will be available on-demand following the 10:30a service. 

As we continue to prepare for the reopening of our physical campuses in accordance with CDC 

guidelines, we want you to know what we're doing on our end to help keep guests, team members, 

and staff as safe as possible. 

• Staff and Serving Team Members | All staff and serving team members that come into 

contact with guests on a regular basis will be required to wear face masks while they are in 

the buildings. 

• Touchless Environments | All environments will be as touchless as possible for guests. 

• Enhanced Cleaning | We are taking extra care to increase our cleaning process and maintain 

social distancing.  

• Not Feeling Well? | If you have symptoms when we reopen or in the last 24 hours before 

entering the buildings, including cough/fever, we ask that you join us for service via our 

online campus. If you are able to join us in-person, face masks and respectful social 

distancing are strongly encouraged. 

Thank you so much for your patience and prayers over the last few months. You and your family's 

safety is always our priority, and we can't wait to see you again in-person for the kick-off of At the 

Movies. If you have any questions, please reach out to us  

 

https://theridgecc.com/digital-experience/

